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Cardinia Shire Council  
Road Management Plan  

  
 

 
In accordance with section 55 of the Road Management Act 2004, notice is hereby given that Cardinia 
Shire Council ("Council") at its General Meeting on 10 December 2018: 

1. revoked the Road Management Plan which it made on 17 August 2009; and 

2. made a new Road Management Plan ("RMP"). 
 
Copies of the new RMP and the Code of Practice, any incorporated document or any amendment to an 
incorporated document, as the case may be, can be inspected at Council’s Civic Centre at 20 Siding 
Avenue, Officer or on Council’s website at www.cardinia.vic.gov.au 
 

 
 

Carol Jeffs 
Chief Executive Officer  


